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February 1, 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The attached Project Scope:4789808189 Enpower R2.0 - Alternate construction to 
Enpower 1.0 describes notice of authorization of UL mark and indicates the IQ System 

Controller 2 (internal Enphase program name Enpower R2.0) is an alternate in construction to 

IQ System Controller (formerly known as Enpower, internal Enphase program name Enpower 

1.0). 

This means that an IQ System Controller 2 may be used instead of an IQ System Controller 

(formerly known as Enpower) and serve the same functionality and safety. 

 

Sincerely, 

Marko Rosenfeldt 

Sr. Manager Field Applications Engineering 

mrosenfeldt@enphase.com 

Enphase Energy 
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2021-09-24 

 

Manuel Shimasaki 
ENPHASE ENERGY INC 
1420 N McDowell Blvd 
Petaluma, CA, 94954-6515, US 
 
Your Reference: 2031759 

Our Reference: File , Volume 7 Order: 13683741  

Project: 4789808189 

Project Scope: 4789808189 Enpower R2.0 - Alternate construction to Enpower 1.0 

 

Dear Manuel Shimasaki: 

 

UL has completed the investigation under the above project and confirmed compliance of your product(s) 

with UL requirements. We appreciate that you have a choice of certification providers and thank you for 

choosing UL. 

 

This letter temporarily supplements the UL Follow-Up Services Procedure and serves as authorization to 

apply the UL Mark at the factory location(s) identified on the Authorization Page of UL File , Volume 7.  

You are required to send a copy of this letter to all manufacturing locations authorized under UL File , 

Volume 7.  

 

The Follow-Up Services Procedure covering your product(s) will typically be provided by UL within 10 

business days. Any information and documentation provided to you involving the UL Mark services are 

provided on behalf of UL LLC (UL) or any authorized licensee of UL. 

 

Products that bear the UL Mark must be identical to those submitted to UL for evaluation and certification 

and must comply with the Follow-Up Services Procedure covering your product(s).  Additional 

requirements related to the responsibilities of the Applicant and Manufacturer can be found under 

Additional Resources at https://www.ul.com/fus.  

 

A UL certification is a valuable marketing tool meaning your product or company has successfully met 

stringent requirements. We encourage you to use your UL Mark and certification in your marketing 

activities. You can find information on how to accurately promote your UL certification at 

https://www.ul.com/marketing. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me or any of our customer service representatives. And, 

congratulations again on your achievement! 

 

 Sincerely,  
 
Pam Galvan 
Lead Project Engineer 
UL Verification Services Inc. 
Pam.Galvan@ul.com  

 

 
Bruce A. Mahrenholz 
Director, Conformity Assessment Programs (CPO) 
UL LLC 
Bruce.A.Mahrenholz@ul.com 
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